DIVISION OF INSTITUTIONAL OPERATIONS
Central Utah Correctional Facility

TO:
FROM: Capt. Robert Jensen
DATE: April 15, 2009

SUBJECT: Returned letters/publication

On April 15, 2009 Warden Bigelow forwarded your letter referencing the denied
publication "Under Lock & Key" you sent to inmates
and .

As per policy the letters you refer to were returnea unopened because they were sent
Presorted Standard and there has been no notification in writing as to any publication
subscriptions for any inmates.

| have included the correspondence | sent to on November 17, 2008
concerning the same questions and what our policies are.

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (435)
528-6414.

Sincerely,
Capt. Robert Jensen

CC: Warden Bigelow
Deputy Warden Nelson



